
Email sent to Yr 6 Parent/Carers on Thurs 30th November 2023:  

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Year 6 Community Events  

We are pleased to say, as part of our community links project, Year 6 will be 

visiting a number of locations during this Christmas period to spread a little 

festive cheer by carol singing.  

All of the children will be singing in one of the following locations on Tuesday 

12th December:  

 Ramsey Hall, Byron Road: retirement housing for clergy pensioners  

 Cambridge Lodge, Shelley Road: retirement housing  

 Melrose Care Nursing Home, Whykeham Road: nursing home 

 Linfield House, Whykeham Road: nursing home 

We will be walking to the locations and singing during the morning 

(approximately 9:30-11:30am). We will need some helpers to walk with us to 

and from these locations. Please let the office know if you would be able to 

help; joining in with the singing would be a bonus!  

Children are very welcome to bring in a Christmas accessory to wear such as a 

Christmas hat, headband, badge or some tinsel.  

We are all looking forward to bringing a little Christmas joy to the residents. 

Year 6 team 


